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The Working Group met under the chairmanship of the Alternate Representative of Ecuador to the OAS, Denys Toscano Amores, in order to consider the items on the order of business, document CSH/GT/DSS-7/11.
The following delegations took part in the meeting:  Argentina, Bahamas, Barbados, Belize, Bolivia, Brazil, Canada, Colombia, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, El Salvador, Guatemala, Haiti, Jamaica, Mexico, Nicaragua, Paraguay, Peru, Trinidad and Tobago, United States, Uruguay, and the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela.
1. Launch of the Virtual Platform

The Chair of the Working Group referred to the virtual platform where permanent missions and national authorities that take part in the MISPA and REMJA processes would have access to a closed community that would act as a forum for sharing proposals and information on the first phase of consultations on that issue.


In that regard, the Chair underscored the importance of identifying the focal points so that they might set their passwords to access the platform. He added that the questionnaire would be distributed as soon as possible.


Ms. Ariana Szepesi from the Department of Public Security then gave a demonstration of the virtual platform, which is at: http://community.oas.org.

Delegations presented their views on various aspects of the platform, including the need to draw a distinction between contributions to the MISPA and REMJA processes, as well as the need for more time to respond to the questionnaire. They also made observations about the substance of that process.

The Chair explained that the first draft would be based on the compiled replies to the questionnaire. The questionnaire was designed to be easy for the authorities concerned to complete. As regards the schedule, he said that it was his fervent desire that they would arrive at Cochabamba having agreed upon a plan of action.

The Working Group agreed on February 23, 2012, as the deadline for receiving contributions on the guidance questionnaire.
2. Other business
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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